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HEB Construct ion Limited is  the w inner of  the NZ Transport  Agency $2.9 
mi l l ion contract  to construct  the Kaituna Road extension.  

 

The 2.1km extens ion is  cur rent ly  a  paper  road to the  east  o f  the Tauranga 
Eastern  L ink (TEL)  route  and i t  w i l l  p rov ide access for  proper t ies  that  wi l l  be 
cut  o f f  f rom Pah Road by the TEL. 

The pro ject  involves re locat ing u t i l i t ies ,  bu i ld ing a  new s torm water  dra inage 
sys tem and construct ing the road extens ion.  

NZTA pr inc ipa l  pro ject  manager Andrew Scot t  says work wi l l  get  underway 
th is  month and is  due to  be  completed by December  2011.   

The Kai tuna Road extension is  the  f i f th  pro ject  o f  the s ix  TEL suppor t  
pro jects  to  ge t  underway.  The other  pro jects inc lude:  

• Extending Truman Lane so the Mangatawa Lane exit onto State Highway 2 can be 
closed 

• Relocation of a bulk water main  
• Storm water upgrades around Mangatawa  
• Expansion of an existing pump station 

A ceremony wi l l  be held la te r  th is  month  to  mark  the  beginn ing of  the main 
construct ion contract  -  more than s ix  months ear l ie r  than ant ic ipated.  

The main construct ion contract  was awarded las t  week to  a consor t ium led by 
Ful ton Hogan.  
 


